
 

 

 

 

 

 

Obsolescence Announcement  
PCTEL Antenna EOL Notification  
EOL Notification Date: 4/28/2022 
 
Subject: End of Life Notification  
 
To: Our Valued Customers: 
 
This letter serves as your formal notification that PCTEL is initiating the End-of-Life process for a 
select group of products. The objective of this notice is to provide each customer with appropriate 
time and planning for final purchase. This EOL notice also serves as last time buy opportunity, if 
applicable, for 30 days or/while stock-on-hand is still available. 
 
That attached EOL lists contain: 

• GPS Magnetic antennas 

• GPS Embedded antennas 

• “Other” antennas including panels/omnis/ceiling antennas 

• GPSL1TMGSPI40NCB replacement P/N: GPSL1-TMG-SPI-40NCB 
o These two products operate and function identically.  To reduce number of parts within 

our system, PCTEL will “end of life” GPSL1TMGSPI40NCB. Please update your system 
accordingly for orders.  

• List of replacement parts 
 
Orders placed between the announcement date and the last order date are non-cancellable and non-
refundable and will not be subject to stock rotation guideless or distribution contracts and 
agreements.  
 
If you have further questions or require additional support, please contact your PCTEL Account 
Director or Customer Service Team.   
  


